
Celebrity  News:  Chace
Crawford  Cozies  Up  to
Rachelle  Goulding  at  NY
Knicks Game

By Andrea Surujnauth

Gossip Girl alum, Chace Crawford, was seen getting close to
Canadian model, Rachelle Goulding, during the Ny Knicks game
against the Charlotte Bobcats in Madison Square Garden on
March 29th. Goulding was spotted rubbing Crawford’s arm and
whispering  in  his  ear  throughout  the  game,  reported
UsMagazine.com.  Although  they  were  expressing  extremely
flirtatious behavior, a source told Usmagazine.com that there
 “isn’t anything serious” between the two. Last year Crawford
told Pop Sugar Australia what he usually looks for in a girl.
“It’s the way they carry themselves, that confidence. I’m open
to whatever. I love a girl who’s really spontaneous, someone
who’s up for going on a camping  trip, or concert or sporting
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event.”

How do you know when to make your relationship public?

Cupid’s Advice:

Relationships are extremely delicate and need to be handled
with care. Tossing it into a situation before it is ready can
have some seriously negative repercussions. Being public with
a relationship is a huge step and definitley needs to be
thought about. Here are some ways to know when the time is
right to make your new found love public:

1. Stability: Make sure your relationship and your feelings
towards one another will be able to withstand the judgemental
eyes of the public. Be prepared for the added pressure and
make sure both of you are prepared for everyone tossing their
unwanted opinions your way.

2. Agreement: Be sure that you and your beau have both agreed
to taking the relationship public. Make sure you both agree on
the status of the relationship and the plans for the future
before spreading the word.

3. Gut-feeling: Listen to what your heart is telling you. If
you are not ready to go public or if you are unsure whether or
not yur relationship will last, do not go public. You need to
make sure that you are happy with the decision.

How did you know when to go public with your relationship?
Comment below and let us know!


